
From: Wayne
To: Michael Thompson
Cc: Sue Steigerwald; Ralph Hellmich; Katy Taylor; Miranda Bell
Subject: RE: FW: Dumpster Request to Increase Budget and Quote
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:22:01 PM

Don’t think we have a choice at this point. I’m good for the agenda
 
Wayne
 

From: Michael Thompson <mthompson@cityoffoley.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2021 4:13 PM
To: Wayne <wtrawick@trawickb.com>
Cc: Sue Steigerwald <ssteigerwald@cityoffoley.org>; Ralph Hellmich <rhellmich@cityoffoley.org>;
Katy Taylor <ktaylor@cityoffoley.org>; Miranda Bell <mbell@cityoffoley.org>
Subject: Fwd: FW: Dumpster Request to Increase Budget and Quote
 
Wayne,
 
I believe Darrell has made you aware of how the steel princes have affected the cost of dumpsters
for our commercial sanitation routes.  Although this is higher than anticipated, it should set us up for
an extended period of time for the service, and hopefully as we purchase units for new clients and to
replace units we will see the price come back down.
 
Mike

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Darrell Russell <drussell@cityoffoley.org>
Date: Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 1:11 PM
Subject: FW: Dumpster Request to Increase Budget and Quote
To: Michael Thompson <mthompson@cityoffoley.org>
Cc: Sue Steigerwald <ssteigerwald@cityoffoley.org>, Katy Taylor <ktaylor@cityoffoley.org>, Miranda
Bell <mbell@cityoffoley.org>, Ralph Hellmich <rhellmich@cityoffoley.org>
 

Mike
Attached is a budget increase request for Commercial sanitation to purchase dumpsters.  I originally
budgeted $500K for the purchase, but with the increase of steel the price rose to $920K. I have
priced around and found this company can save us $120K and deliver in the month of May. Please

approve and pass along to Wayne for the October 18th agenda.
Thank you
 

Darrell Russell
Public Works Superintendent
(251) 943-8897 office
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From: Deena Townsend [mailto:dtownsend@cityoffoley.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 12:14 PM
To: Darrell Russell
Subject: Dumpster Request to Increase Budget and Quote
 
Good afternoon Darrell,
 
Attached is the Request to Increase Budget form and the quote for the Dumpsters. If you
need anything else. Have a great day!
 
Deena L. Townsend
Administrative Assistant
City of Foley
Public Works Department
dtownsend@cityoffoley.org 
Phone  251-943-8897
Fax  251-970-2086
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